
 
 
 
 

 
Notice of Ballot Order Drawing 
Monday, February 22, 2021, 12:00 PM 
 
The Board of Trustees 
Carrollton-Farmers Branch ISD 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a drawing will be held on Monday, February 22, 2021, at  

12:00 PM in the Boardroom of the Administration Building, located at 1445 North Perry 

Road in the City of Carrollton, Texas.  The drawing is to determine the order in which 

the names of candidates are to be printed on the ballot for the Carrollton-Farmers 

Branch Independent School District Board of Trustees general election to be held on  

May 1, 2021. 

 

This notice was posted at 12:00 PM on the 18th day of February 2021, at the 

Administration Building of the Carrollton-Farmers Branch Independent School District 

and sent to all candidates. 

 

The candidates may be present if they so desire. 

   
     
      Brian Moersch 

       Area Superintendent 
       Carrollton-Farmers Branch ISD 
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